
ST. MARY, STAR OF THE SEA 

SCHOOL BUILDING SUGGESTION/COMMENT SHEET 

 

In October 2017, the school building suffered extensive storm water damage. Since then, the 

affected areas have been cleaned-up and damaged materials removed.  With estimates given 

to repair and replace in an “as was” condition, we are now asking the parish to submit 

comments, concerns and ideas regarding the use of the school building to the Building & 
Grounds Committee. 

We strongly encourage you to take the time to fill this out so your voice will be heard.  Please 

drop this form off by the parish office this week or bring it to Mass next Sunday and put it in 

the collection basket.   

Thank you, 

Building & Grounds Committee - Fr. William, AJ, Richard Elder, Dan Ewald, Jose Goicochea, 
Joe Herman, Ralph Mansfield, Pat Patrick, and Paul Radu 

 

Building use ideas:           

             

             

             

              

 

Comments/Concerns:          

             

             

             

              

 

Name (optional):            


